
 

 

Holiday Gala update from Vice-President Art Schaeffer 

 

 
 

Attention all ticket holders for the Holiday Gala December 5. 

 

The last day to return your ticket for a refund is Saturday November 19. 

 

After this date, a ticket transfer is possible if a waiting list is available.  

Contact Art Schaeffer. 708-638-3365 

 

 

 

Mary Ann Bale, President TVSingles Club. 

  

 

 

 

 


